
I own an agency that deals with individuals with special needs.  We are under such tough scrutiny by the 

State as well as our own internal quality assurance that this could not happen.  The State brutalizes 

private agencies over the most minor infraction yet what happened in Middletown goes unnoticed?  

Something terribly wrong here.  A private investigation needs to happen as there are some serious 

deficits for this to go on for so long with so many.  Disgraceful.  Terry Sciola, Cheshire 

 


